
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Andrew O. Isar 

 

 

Via Electronic Tariff Filing System 

 

September 21, 2018 

 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

9300 E. Hampton Drive 

Capitol Heights, MD 20743-3813  

 

Re: T3 Communications, Inc. Tariff Advice Letter No. 4 

 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

 

T3 Communications, Inc.’s (“T3”) submits to the Commission revised Page Nos. 2,, 46.1, 47.1 

and 48.1 to T3’s interstate switched exchange access tariff, FCC Tariff No. 2.  With this 

submission, T3 incorporates third party terminating services available to interconnecting carriers 

in the Company’s service territory.  These services were inadvertently excluded from the 

Company’s August 16, 2018 submission.   Service rates are set at parity with the incumbent local 

exchange carrier’s corresponding service rates for each rate element, when provided in the 

incumbent local exchange carrier’s local service territory. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Questions concerning this filing may be directed to 

the undersigned. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

MILLER ISAR, INC. 

 

/s/ Andrew O. Isar 

 

Andrew O. Isar 

 

Consultants to 

T3 Communications, Inc. 

 

Attachment 

 


